
Week 2 Update 

The Legislature convened for the fourth, fifth, and sixth legislative days of the Regular Session this week. 

On Wednesday, the Senate Veterans and Military Affairs committee gave a favorable report to SB69 by 
Sen Jones, which prohibits ERS and TRS from investing with restricted entities affiliated with certain 
Chinese companies. 

Only one new bill was filed that would impact RSA. HB279, by Rep. Pettus, authorizes the Lauderdale 
County Teachers Credit Union to participate in TRS. 

 


